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SOMETIMES YOU CAN'T WIN! 

The bride was a rather untidy housekeeper 
and knew it. At last, she mustered the 
energy to give things a thorough cleaning 
one day. 

That evening her husband shouted from the 
hall, in great dismay.

 n

Honey, where
!

s 
the dust on this table? I had a phone 
number written in it." 

FROM THE 
PRESIDENT'S 

DESK 

LARRY MUELLER 

Our Association continues to be the recog-

nized leader of Turf Management in 

Minnesota. 

Our membership is growing larger each 
year, which is a very positive sign, 
and our headquarters

1

 staff of Warren, 
Tom and Anita continues to be the back-
bone of our day-to-day operation. We 
owe much of our success to these people 
who do a great job with the paper work 
along with promoting our Association in 
a very positive manner to the entire 
Golf Community. 

I believe education is the most im-
portant resource we have to offer our 
members and this past year we again 
gave it top priority along with our 
continuing research program. 

One of our major changes this year is that 
your Board of Directors now interviews 
all applicants before accepting them as 
members. This has been a very construc-
tive change which will help insure that 
our Association will stay in good hands. 

I want to thank all the golf clubs 
and turf supply companies for their 
generous donations to our Research 
Fund. We will continue to investi-
gate problems germane to this area. 

It has been an honor for me to serve as 
your President and represent this 
Association during the past year. I 
would like to thank all the officers, 
directors, committee chairmen and 
helpers for all their time and hard 
work to help make 1982 a successful 
year for the Minnesota Golf Course 
Superintendents' Association. 

I wish each of you a HAPPY HOLIDAY 
SEASON and a HAPPY AND SUCCESSFUL 
1983! 
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